Contact Lens Fitting and Evaluation
Contact lenses are medical devices, regulated by the FDA.  This means that the doctor has to evaluate the health of your eyes and the fit of your contacts every year in order to determine the optimum prescription for your eyes.  Contact lens examinations are required on a yearly basis.  These tests are done to make sure your eyes are healthy, that the lenses fit your eyes properly, and to ensure that you are seeing as clearly as possible.  All contact lens patients will be charged a contact lens fitting and evaluation fee in addition to any other examination fees.  The fee varies based upon the type of contact lens fit, doctor/staff time involved and expertise necessary to fit the lenses.  Insurance companies require that we bill contact lens fitting/evaluation charges separately from your comprehensive eye examination.  In most cases, medical insurance companies consider contact lenses “not necessary” and they will not cover these charges.  For this fee you will receive, the fitting/refitting and evaluation for contact lenses, tear film/corneal health analysis, all contact lens follow up visits within 60 days, any diagnostic lens used, and a starter solution kit.  There are also rebates that may be available when you buy a yearly supply of contact lenses.  Please inquire about these rebates. Established contact lens patients also require, although at a discounted rate, a fitting fee to extend the contact lens prescription by 12 months.
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